
Notice of Proposed bylaws 

The By-laws for the St John’s Anglican Church Cemetery in Ancaster are being updated to 

address the current requirements for the operation of the Cemetery. All interested parties may 

have access to the proposed Bylaws in order to make copies. The proposed bylaws are subject 

to approval of the Registrar – Funeral, Burial and Cremation Services Act. 2002. Bereavement 

Authority of Ontario.  For more information, please contact Admin@ancasteranglican.com  

 


